Morningside Elementary School
SBDM Minutes
June 20, 2019
Meeting was called to order at 12:20 p.m.
Members present were Tim Mudd, Joe Bennett, Carla Chambliss, Amelia Abell, and Heather Paulsen.  
Council reviewed current agenda.  Carla Chambliss made a motion to approve the agenda; motion was seconded by Amelia Abell.  All were in consensus.
Council reviewed May meeting minutes.  Amelia Abell made a motion to approve the minutes; motion was seconded by Joe Bennett.  All were in consensus.
No public comment.
Tim Mudd shared the Principal’s report with council members including the following information:
· Enrollment – 435 Students.
· Custodial staff progress to date, classrooms have been moved.  Waxing on most classrooms is finished.
· Mrs. Key’s room and Music room have new carpet.  Mrs. Line’s room will be next.
· Storage trailer has been cleaned out with many items going to the surplus sale.
· Summer feeding has been a big success.  Numbers have been somewhat affected by the rain (no one at American Legion Park).
Tim Mudd shared upcoming events:
· Reading and Enrichment summer camps to begin July 8th.
· First Grade camp will be held the week of July 22nd.
· The Back 2 School Panther Party is on July 27th from 9-11:00.
· Open House is on Aug 5th from 5:00-6:30.
· First day for students will be August 7th.
Tim Mudd presented to Council year to date budget for Section 6, General Fund, and the District Activity account.
Tim Mudd updated the Council on SBDM Elections for 2019-2020.
· Teachers voted and their representatives will be: Amelia Abell, Amy Key and Heather Paulsen.
· Parent election was held on 5/23/19 during Awards Day activities and a separate minority election was held.  Representatives will be:  Ashley Atcher, Melissa Nepi, and David Headspeth.
Tim Mudd updated the council on Station Teaching.  Curriculum items have been purchased for centers (items teachers requested along with materials for Mountain Math and Mountain Language for each grade level).
Closing Business:
· Carla Chambliss inquired about the 19-20 student enrollment numbers and if they would lead to hiring an additional teacher.  Mr. Mudd responded that this has not been discussed at this time.
Other Business:  None
The next regular scheduled meeting is July 16th, 2019  at 12:15 PM in the MES library.
Carla Chambliss made a motion to adjourn; Amelia Abell seconded and all were in agreement.  Meeting adjourned at 12:46 PM.
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Tim Mudd, Principal




 Co-Chair
